
Hello to you all, 
The organizers of HEPS2016, Healthcare and Society:  New challenges, new 
opportunities, have extended the submission deadline to 15 February, 
2016.  More information can be found on the IEA.cc website under Headline 
News as well as under Endorsed Conferences. 
 
Very best regards, 
Yushi Fujita, President 
Kathleen Mosier, VPSG 
Jose Orlando Gomes, VP/Treas 


